
 

 

2019 NMA Memorial Award Ballot 
Vote by placing a check next to the person you believe most deserving of this award. 

VOTE FOR ONLY ONE PERSON 
 

Andrew Lacko:_____ 

Andrew has provided boat rides for our tree wrapping and clean-up patrols from the 
foot of Sheridan to Motor and Strawberry Islands for years.  Andrew’s generosity and 
work ethic have helped make these two programs so successful.  His dedication to the 
habitat improvement of the Niagara River is to be commended. Andrew, a prolific 
angler, tagged fifty-eight muskies in 2017 and 2018 which comprises 36.25% of our 
total number of tagged fish.  Andrew has donated his time volunteering at several of 
our booths at various sporting shows. 
 

Gary Melnyk:_____ 
A longtime member and one half of our inseparable dynamic duo Hope-N-Gary, Gary 
has volunteered at nearly every NMA event since joining our club.  He and Hope have 
taken care of our monthly raffle ticket sales for as long as I can remember.  Gary also 
sells raffle tickets, works the door, and assists in set-up at our banquets. Gary has 
been one of our delegates to the ECFSC for the past ten years and has served on its 
board of directors for the last six years.  Being a delegate and board member of the 
Federation means two more monthly meetings to attend, and their meetings are held 
all over Erie County. Gary has dedicated countless hours of work to the NMA over the 
years and he is always willing to take on additional responsibilities to ensure the 
continued success of the NMA. 
 

Jim Reynolds:_____ 
A longtime member of the NMA, Jim has provided our club with deep discounts and 
donated many of his wonderful Mr. Toothy lures for our events.  Jim is a very 
knowledgeable musky angler and always brings his unique outlook and expertise to 
any musky discussion.  Jim is the former president of the Chapter 69 chapter of 
Muskies Inc. and he worked tirelessly to ensure that chapters success since its infancy. 
. 

 
 

Enter your ballot by mailing them to Scott McKee, 100 Evans Street, Williamsville, NY 14221, 
or submit them to Scott at our February or March Meetings.  

 Ballots must be received by March 5, 2019. 
 

Your Name___________________________________ 
(SIGNATURE REQUIRED)  


